
From: Laura Di Pietro  

Sent: 23 April 2025 15:01 

To: Planning  

Subject: 2025//0852/P 

 

Re 2925/0852/P 

 

Dear sir/madam, 

 

This is Laura Di Pietro contractor manager of LFM at Swiss Cottage Farmers 

Market: in regard to the storey tower proposal. This project seems largely 

unsustainable for the area is meant to be realised neither only for the clear 

damage to the farmers market nor only for the vibrant community around it. 

It is clearly unnecessary also from an aesthetic point of view! 

Please reject this plan 

 

Best wishes 

Laura Di Pietro 

 

 

 


